
August 6, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Jake, 

 Congratulations on fulfilling your performance agreement requirements with the Wolfforth EDC. 

The remaining balance of your loan will be fulfilled by the Economic Development Corporation. We 

appreciate your commitment to Wolfforth. You are a great contributor to our community, and we are 

grateful for your business here. We look forward to many more years of watching you succeed.  

 

_________________________      __________________________ 

Danielle Sweat, Executive Director     Joel Robinett, President  


